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This increase would allow many disabled veterans some breathing room in today’s 

increasingly volatile economy. With the cost of our food and necessary supplies 

going up because of the tariffs, Disabled veterans, who are extremely vulnerable and 

on such a limited budget need ever assistance the Oregon government can give 

them. I would hope that this exemption would have an increase built in as well.  

I would hope that all Democratic members would remember when voting for any tax 

increases this term that the Oregon people will be struggling.  


